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Lake Minnetonka & MN’s largest 

metro lakes. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Donor Community,  
 
We are requesting product donations for our 6th annual 
Westonka   Walleye Program fundraising banquet.  The event 
is scheduled for April 25th, 2019 at the Gillespie Center located 
in Mound MN.  
 
In the first 6 years, the Westonka Walleye Program has 
raised over $172,500 from private donations, and stocked 
approximately 97,000 8”-13” walleye in Lake Minnetonka.   
 
These fish are in addition to the DNR's stockings, and we are 
exceeding the DNR in pounds of walleye stocked in MN’s 
largest metro lake.  As our program grows, we are considering 
stocking other lakes within our community.  
 
The April fundraising banquets have been hugely successful, 
and over 550 people have attended each year.  Our 2019 
banquet will be a great opportunity to promote your company’s 
new products while aiding in our efforts.   
 
We would like to receive donations at your earliest 
convenience.  Please ship donations to: 2039 Arbor Lane, 
Mound, MN 55364, or contact us for a pick up at 612-803-0010 
or Johnny@472Fish.org .  
 
For more information please go to www.472fish.org, or like 
Westonka Walleye Program on Facebook.   
 
Westonka Walleye Program is recognised by the IRS as a 
501c3 public charity, and all donations qualify for the maximum 
tax deduction!  
 
Thank you for your support! 
Johnny Range 


